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Learning Together for Life 

          Tuesday 2nd June 2015 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
As you are aware next Tuesday (9th June) is our Sports day, we are extremely excited about this and 
hope that you are too. Last year we saw amazing performances from all of the children in every 
event and true displays of great team spirit and camaraderie. As with any sporting event there is a 
lot of organisation that goes into the day prior to the event and your help and support with this on 
the day is vital.  
 
The time table for the day is as follows: 
 
9.15-11.30           Reception and Key Stage One 
 
1.15-3.00     Key Stage Two 
 
There will be seating for parents parallel to the running track.  We respectfully ask you to please stay 
in this seating area and not approach the children as this makes it easier for us to ensure the event 
runs smoothly and to ensure the children are safe.  If your child is upset or needs to come and see 
you we will bring them over to you. 
 
Pupils will bring out their water bottles and their sun hats/sun cream, as well as a jumper. As a result 
of this they shall have everything they need for the day’s events. If they require more water a 
member of staff shall fill their water bottles. If you can make sure that you child comes to school 
with all of the above items we would be very grateful. 
 
Parents are welcome to take photographs of their own children at this event but please ensure that 
pictures of other people’s children are not published or uploaded onto social networking sites 
 
F.O.S.A will also be attending this event, providing a stall that will be offering you the opportunity to 
purchase refreshments including teas, coffees and cordial drinks. 
 
In the event that the weather is adverse, we will try again on Tuesday 16th June following the same 
timetable. 
 
We hope that you will join us in this day of celebration and community for our school. 
 
Regards 
Mr D Toothill 
Teacher of Physical Education 
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